Dear Patrick,

| am writing to object to this planning application. The documentation submitted is inadequate and I note
that it will directly impact the light and create new overlooking of the neighbour's bedroom window from
a very close distance.

QOur neighbourhood is a conservation area and aggressive applications of this nature which impinge
directly on neighbours and create new overlooking directly into nearby windows are not appropriate for
our area.

This developer continues to submit applications on this site and | object to this one as | have to the earlier
ones on the basis of overdevelopment, inadequate plans and overlooking.

Thank you for the consideration of this objection message,
Best regards,

Christine Rowley
22B Lindfield Gardens



London NW3 6PS



